Boscawen Police Commission 3/25/15

Meeting was called to order at 6:02pm.

In attendance: Chief Wyman, Bill Urbach, Bob Tucker, and Barbara Randall

Motion to accept minutes from 2/24/15. Seconded. All in favor.

Chief Wyman's Updates:

*Town meeting went well.

*Business is very calm which is usual for this time of year.

*The new cruiser has not arrived yet, but should be ready any day.

*The Chief will receive his Master's Degree in May.

New Business:

It was mentioned that in this year's Town Report the commission's membership had not been updated to reflect the current membership. Bill agreed to talk to someone in the Town Offices to update the information.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:40pm.

The next will be May 19^{th} at 6:00pm

Respectfully Submitted, Barbara Randall